

PO BOX 248 MADISON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03849 planning@madison-nh.org

Phone: 603-367-4332x303 Fax: 603-367-4547

MINUTES
July 20, 2022
Location: 363 Danforth Lane

MEMBER PRESENT: Marc Ohlson; Mike Michael Mosher; Robert Stone and Marcia McKenna

OTHERS PRESENT: Abutters JP Goodwin and her husband, as well as abutter to the right of the property were also in attendance.

The purpose of this on-site meeting was to walk and view the property situated at 363 Danforth Lane with the Madison Conservation Committee, the abutters and the representative from Ambit Engineering regarding the NHDES Minimum Impact Wetland Permit Application – Tayzach Realty Trust, 363 Danforth Lane.

The group convened at 10:20 am at the property with a representative from Ambit Engineering who gave a brief presentation about the typography and wetland locations. A brief walk was taken down the road and through the proposed turn around. JP Goodwin provided a history of the property and the concerns associated with the proposed development. Two areas of wetland were discussed as to their qualifications/identification as vernal pools. John Chagnon did not believe they met the state guidelines for vernal pools.

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 10:51 am.

Respectfully Submitted,

Submitted by: Marcia McKenna